
MW Kindergarten

Chopped Leaf - ORDERS DUE

Westwind Thunders 

TT Kindergarten

Throwback Day

No School for Kindergarten

7:00pm Parent Council Meeting

Chopped Leaf hot lunch

PD Day - NO SCHOOL

Gr. 1-4 Report Cards Home

March 1

March 3

March 5

March 8

March 11-15

March 11

March 12

March 15

IMPORTANT DATES

March 16

March 18

March 21

March 22

March 27

March 28 

March 29

Gala

Franco’s - ORDERS DUE

Rock your Socks

MW Kindergarten

8:45 am Assembly 

Franco’s Hot Lunch

Kindergarten Report Cards Home

Good Friday - NO SCHOOL

March 2024 Newsletter

JENNIE EMERY ELEMENTARY



AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

BASKETBALL

Grade 1 and 2 basketball club will be starting the week of March 4, and will
run from 3:30 - 4:30 pm each day on your assigned day. A thank you in
advance to our staff and volunteers who help make activities like this
possible. We hope that students have a lot of fun and enjoy learning more
about the game of basketball.

For those that have signed up, programs run as follows, unless otherwise
arranged:
1A / 1B - Mondays
1C / 1D - Tuesdays 

** No School for Kindergarten this week

Please send applicable condiments & utensils for your child

You can order until 10pm on the order due date. Please note that late orders are NOT 
accepted.

Chopped Leaf **
Orders Due: March 3rd
Served: March 12th

Franco’s
Orders Due: March 18th
Served: March 27th

2A / 2B - Wednesdays
2C / 2D - Thursdays



Grab your tickets NOW by emailing
friendsofjennieemery@gmail.com

Seats are filling up fast—secure yours today! Let's
make this a night to remember and support our

school like never before!"

Full table (8 seats) - $800.00
Half table (4 seats) - $450.00

Single tickets - $120.00
Come out to support your school!!!

Friends of Jennie Emery

HOT LUNCH INFORMATION:
Chopped Leaf: Orders due: March 3rd
               Served: March 12th
Franco’s: Orders due: March 18th
               Served: March 27th

WANT TO GET INVOLVED?
We have a treasurer position
available, and would love your
help!  This position would start as
a shared position and move into
the full treasurer position next
year. 
If you are interested please
contact foje.treasurer@gmail.com 

PARENT COUNCIL MEETING

March 11th at 7:00pm

 Don't miss out on
the ultimate blast
from the past!

 Jennie Emery's
30th birthday bash
is just around the
corner, and it's
going to be EPIC! .
 
Picture this: groovy
90's vibes, a dance
floor that won't
quit, delectable
dinner delights, and
jaw-dropping
auctions! 

Friends of Jennie Emery Elementary Society has a FB page! If your wondering
who we are, what we do, and stay in the loop for fundraising efforts and
information give us a follow on FB at "Friends of Jennie Emery Society"



NEW STUDENTS

ELP Programs ava i lab le :

REGISTRATION NOW OPEN

2024 - 2025 SCHOOL YEAR

RETURNING STUDENTS

JENNIE EMERY ELEMENTARY
ELP, KINDERGARTEN, 

GRADES 1-3

Kindergarten Programs ava i lab le :

**Please call the office to confirm 
day/time preference 403-345-2403

**Program times and availability
may be adjusted according to

needs and enrolments

M/W 8 :30  am -  1 1 :30  am
M/W 12 :30  pm -  3 :30  pm

T/Th 8 :30  am -  1 1 :30  pm
T/Th 12 :30pm -  3 :30pm

M/W Ful l  days
M/T/W/Th Mornings

T/Th Ful l  days
M/T/W/Th Afternoons

All kindergarten classes will have rotating Friday mornings as well

https://connect.edsembli.com/AB/PALLSD/AWS/Portal/Online/StudentRegistration
https://connect.edsembli.com/AB/PALLSD/JEES/Portal/viewer/login/login.aspx?logintype=P


No Kindergarten this week - Interviews



 Coaldale
 Clothing Fest

 Clear Out Your Closet!

Coaldale Mennonite Church

(10:00am - 1pm)

is holding a Spring Clothing Fest …

 April 13, 2024 
Coaldale Mennonite Church Gym
 (2316 – 17 Street)

 To help support our community

From the generous donations and support of our

community

Why?

How?

When?
 
Where?

are greatly appreciated.
 Donations can be dropped off at the Coaldale Mennonite Church

weekdays from 9am-12pm, starting March 25th – April 10th.

Remaining items will be donated to local charities.

For more information or special arrangements or if you would like to help,
 contact Jodi Reed at (403) 345-5956

The clothing fest is a recycling program, which benefits many families in our community.

 Pick out clothes at NO CHARGE.
Donations of clean clothing/shoes (of all sizes), toys & books in good condition 



Our annual Cubs to Kodiaks Easter Camp goes from April 1 to 5 (5 DAY CAMP). This year's head coach is
Parker Bijl!  

Cubs to Kodiaks is an introduction to volleyball program run in partnership between the Lethbridge
Volleyball Club and STARS Volleyball.

The focus of STARS Volleyball is to teach the game of volleyball in a fun way to athletes from 6 to 12 years
of age.The emphasis is on fundamental skill development with the help of modified rules and equipment. 

STARS Volleyball's teaching philosophy is to emphasize the components of FUN, FAIR PLAY, and POSITIVE
ATTITUDE, while the participant learns to play the game of volleyball.  STARS Volleyball uses a 6-1 player to

coach ratio to ensure lots of feedback for each participant!

Our 9U camp goes daily from 10 to noon, while our 12U camp goes daily from 1 to 4.

Our second event is the 13U SUPERSTARS Doubles League! This is also run in partnership by the Lethbridge
Volleyball Club and STARS Volleyball 

Each session will be 30 min of skills followed by 60 min of round robin game play. The sessions will be head
coached by @coach.ard.b, while each week a different LVC U16-18 team will be out to assist.

The league starts on March 22nd and will run from 4:15 to 5:45
Each participant will receive a STARS Volleyball/LVC T-shirt.

Participants sign up as individuals.

Both camps take place at the brand new LVC building!!!
Spots are limited, so register today at https://lethbridgevolleyballclub.com/camps-and-events/


